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Room 28           	


          Classroom News





Week of April 2nd – April 6th   





Language Arts


This week in Language Arts the students will continue to focus on pronouns, editing, and WordMaster words. 


Reading


Our nonfiction unit in Reader’s Workshop will conclude this week! The students will share their TED Talks on Wednesday. We are all excited to learn more about the interesting topics that the students have been researching for the past few weeks!


	 





Important Dates


WM Vocab Quiz	 		April 2nd 


TED Talk Shares			April 3rd 


Spring Portraits 				April 4th 


Play @ CRHS (6th grade field trip)	April 5th 


WM Spelling Quiz			April 6th 	








Math


	This week in Math the students will continue working with integers and the coordinate plane. Our focus will be on comparing and ordering positive and negative integers and rational numbers. The students have been working very hard to understand and use key vocabulary every day in Math class. 





A Note from Mrs. Biancardi


	The students have been working so hard during the month of March to make up for all the missed days due to snow, they should be commended for their determination! As it gets closer towards the end of the year (no!) things are going to start picking up more and more. Please make sure to stay on top of dates and assignments, I know the spring starts lots of extracurricular activities. Don’t forget to bring in field trip permission slips, there have been quite a few! (


	


	 





Science


	In March we began working with our new NGSS curriculum and standards. The students started with a unit on thermal energy. In this unit, the students participate in many STEAM aligned lessons to learn more about heat transfer. Their ultimate goal is to put all of their learning to use in order to design a container to hold a vaccine to treat monkeypox. This container must be transported via drone. (Our vaccine will be an ice cube.) (





Social Studies


	This week we will continue with our journey along the Nile River. The students will begin to investigate how rivers change over time while gaining a deeper understanding of this very important “life-giving” river! 








